
Your NEW Christmas Cards 
will arrive soon! 
We rely on committed members like you to continue to serve our 
heroes and their families in your Department. You play an important 
role in providing “Unwavering Support for Uncommon Heroes.” We 
urgently need your support, especially during the holiday season.

2019 Special Edition
VFW Auxiliary 
Christmas Cards

AUXVFW-Christmas19-AdSlick-BW-Fnl08-16.indd   1 8/16/19   11:22 AM


